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LAST CHANCE! Register NOW for the
CAWP HR and Workforce Best Practices
Program on September 20! 
 

CAWP is pleased to announce a new program to assist our members in
learning, sharing, and solving your Human Resources and Workforce
challenges.   This new initiative called the CAWP Human Resources and
Workforce Best Practices Program will offer regular in-person and
virtual sessions where HR professionals working for our contractor
members will share their best practices on a variety of HR topics.

REGISTER
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TAKE THE PLEDGE

Building a Culture of
RESPECT 
Take the Pledge Today! 

CAWP’s new anti-harassment training,
RESPECT, is available now at
cawprespect.org and is offered at no
charge to CAWP members.   
   
There, you will find several resources to
help train your supervisors to create a
respectful workplace by using the
Respect video series.  Explore all that is
available & take the pledge today!

Save The Date
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Proud Chapter
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New Davis-Bacon Rules
CAWP Labor Bulletin #17-23
(Member Account Needed)

 
September 7

Important Reminder on Disruptive
Employees

CAWP Labor Bulletin #16-23
(Member Account Needed)
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